
 

August 31, 2020 

Gulf Coast PHCC presented an educational grant donation to Fort Bend ISD-CTE.   

The grant was awarded to Gulf Coast PHCC from PHCC National, sponsored by Viega.   

The FBISD CTE Plumbing and Pipefitting Pathway began in August 2019.  The overall 
objective is to prepare students for entry level positions in the plumbing industry.  Because 

the program is in the infancy stages, they need textbooks and other teaching resources 
approved by PHCC and purchased from Cengage Learning. They plan to implement the 

PHCC curriculum, student internships, and teacher externships during the 2020-2021 school 
year.  All eligible students will obtain an apprenticeship registration card. 

 

Left to right: 

Anton Raith, Fort Bend ISD, Plumbing Instructor 

Adam Frenzel, Fort Bend ISD Program Manager, Career and Technical Education 

Dorothy Gurka, Gulf Coast PHCC Executive Director 

Jessica Pierce, Gulf Coast PHCC Treasurer, Doug Turner Plumbing 

Doug Turner, Gulf Coast PHCC and FBISD Liaison, Doug Turner Plumbing 

 

         


